
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

19th January 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Each child in Year 2 to Year 6 is going to receive a Spelling Log book today. This log book is intended to be 

used at home and at school, and so it is important that the children are responsible for bringing this into 

school every day. 

 

The purpose of the Spelling Log book is to support the children with any spellings that they learn in school, 

and then need to practise. During spelling sessions at school, children will individually identify spellings that 

they need to practise at home, these will be written in the Spelling Log book in the relevant section. Tips on 

how to remember tricky spellings and spelling patterns can be found on each page. 

 

To encourage your child/children to rehearse these spellings at home, we ask that you initial next to the 

words that children have practised with you and learned to spell correctly. 

Every time you child/children have practised at home, they will move upwards on our ‘Spelling Success’ 

charts in the classrooms, and of course the more children practise, the easier they will find spelling new and 

familiar words quickly and successfully. 

 

By the end of the school year the children will have covered every spelling rule from their year group 

expectations from the new National Curriculum for 2014. A link to finding the relevant spelling expectations 

for your child:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-curriculum-in-england-english-programmes-of-

study (please click on Appendix 1 – Spelling). 

 

Please ensure that your child/children have their Spelling Log book with them every day. It is easier for 

children to remember things like this if they have a bookbag or bag every day, in order to bring items into 

school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham      Mrs D Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Head teacher    Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-curriculum-in-england-english-programmes-of-study
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-curriculum-in-england-english-programmes-of-study
mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

